Policy paper: Shoreham Adur tidal
walls scheme: environmental statement

Updated: Update to data 15 December 2017.

The outcome of an Environmental Impact Assessment is presented in an
Environmental Statement. This was submitted with the planning application for
the scheme, in accordance with The Town and Country Planning (Environmental
Impact Assessment) Regulations. It has also helped identify opportunities to

improve the environment; these have been included within the scheme where
feasible.
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